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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk 
Twitter Page:

@gtownprimary           

	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH

TS6 7JA

TELEPHONE: (01642) 455278

TEXT ONLY:   07470950154





RUDOLPH RUN – WEDNESDAY 4TH DECEMBER 

PD DAY – MONDAY 9TH DECEMBER 

POLLING DAY SCHOOL CLOSURE – THURSDAY 12th DECEMBER.

Dear Parents and Carers

RUDOLPH RUN

On Wednesday 4th December, the whole school will be participating in a Rudolph Run to raise money for Butterwick Hospice. This event will be held outside on the school field so please ensure your child brings a pair of old trainers or wellies with them on the day to wear. 

For this event, we would appreciate a small donation of £1.00 for taking part. Your child will receive a reindeer mask to wear on the day as well as a gift from Butterwick hospice as a thank you for taking part. 

There will be sponsor forms at the main office if your child would like to raise sponsorship for this event. Any donation big or small is hugely appreciated from everyone but it is very important that the children ask relatives and friends only as we do not want any of the children to be knocking on doors asking for donations.    

PD DAY – MONDAY 9TH DECEMBER 

I like to remind all parents that school will be closed on Monday 9th December for a P D Day. The children will return back to school on Tuesday 10th December.

POLLING DAY SCHOOL CLOSURE – THURSDAY 12th DECEMBER.

We have again been chosen as a designated polling station for the upcoming Election on Thursday 12th December, whilst we would normally try our hardest to stay open, on this occasion we feel that we need to close the school.  The importance of this election means that there will be a much higher number of people having access to the school site, which generates other risk factors.   The health and safety of your children is always at the forefront of every decision that we make, I understand that this will cause some inconvenience to families and I can only apologise for this.

The government does allow schools to close when they are polling stations if the school feels that it prudent to do so.  Again, I apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you.  

If you have any questions then please get in touch with school.

Assuring you of our best intentions at all times.

Yours sincerely
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